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November 17, 1962

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
1755 So. Vallejo St.
Denver 23, Colorado
Dear Mr, Nittler:

Appreciate your letter and am glad to say the information you sent in your
letter does compare with the station log here at WSEL Pontotoc, Miss.

We received a number of letters from all over the US and one from Banada.

We will be holding another equipment test early A.M. November 21, 1962 and
should you find time tune our way.

Thanks again for your letter,
Yours truly,

By Arifyr
Bill Bridges, Mgr,



